
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council about the First World War Roll of Honour.  

 
I can tell you that Nottingham City Council is the lead authority for this project and is likely to hold 

the information you have requested. They can be contacted at: 

informationrights@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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